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As we head into the final days of the school year, the excitement for
summer is definitely in the air! Classrooms are wrapping up the year
with field trips, class parties, and welcoming parent volunteers—thank
you for being part of these celebrations.

With the longer days and warmer weather, it’s easy to slip into summer
routines early. We encourage families to maintain regular routines and
consistent bedtimes to help students stay rested and ready to learn. A
day at school is like a workday for our students—full of thinking,
collaboration, and effort. Learning continues right to the end, and our
staff are committed to helping students grow academically through
these last few weeks.

On Friday, May 30th, we held our Jessie Duncan Field Day—and it was a
huge success! A heartfelt thank you goes out to our Field Day
Committee and to the 50 parents and community members who
volunteered their time. These special events create lasting memories for
students and simply wouldn’t happen without the support of our caring
and dedicated volunteers.

On the last day of classes, progress reports will be sent home with
students. You will also receive an email that day with your child’s
classroom placement for next year. Please note that as the 2025–2026
school year begins, minor adjustments to class placements may be
necessary based on changing enrollment numbers. These shifts are not
uncommon, and we approach them thoughtfully, with your child’s
needs in mind. If any changes affect your child, we will contact you
directly.

It has been another wonderful year of learning, growth, and friendships
at Jessie Duncan. Thank you to our families and community for your
continued support. Whether you’ve volunteered, fundraised, or helped
at home, your partnership makes a difference, and we are truly
grateful.

Wishing you all a safe and relaxing summer!

Warm regards,
Kory Sholdice
Principal

UPCOMING
EVENTS

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

June 3 & 4 - K Field Trip

June 5 - Gr 3 Field Trip

June 6 - Gr 2 Field Trip

June 9 - Gr 1 Field Trip

June 19 - T/Th Kinder Grad

June 20 - Indigenous Day

June 23 - M/W Kinder Grad

June 24 - Grade 3 Farewell
1 -3pm

June 26 - Student’s Last
Day *Noon Dismissal*

Coming Up....

Sept 2  - Welcome Backnd



Jessie Duncan Spell-a-thon
2025

Thank you for your continued
support, and for helping make this

fundraiser a successful one!

Total Amount
Raised $19,555.20








